
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Policy regarding the trading unit of Takeda's shares 

 
Osaka, Japan, June 27, 2016 – Takeda recognizes that the reduction in the trading unit of shares can 
promote transactions by a wide range of investors, and is important to invigorate the equity market. 
 
Takeda considers that our shares are currently owned by various investors, and actively traded in the equity 
market. Based on this circumstance, at this point in time, Takeda has no plan to implement a reduction in 
its trading unit. 
 
Takeda will study a possible share split in the future and review the relevance of such a move, taking into 
consideration various factors such as share price and number of shareholders. 
 
 

### 

Takeda Information 


